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Amendments to the proposal in -2014/24 


Transmitted by the Dangerous Goods Advisory Council (DGAC) 


Proposal

5.
Insert a new paragraph 1.4.10.4.4 in Chapter 1.4 of the GHS to read as follows:

“1.4.10.4.4 
Use of pictograms during transport

For transport, a pictogram not required by the UN Model Regulations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods  should only appear as part of a complete GHS label (see 1.4.10.5.4.1), and not independently as may be the case for in transport  regulations. The size of the pictograms should be proportional to the size of the text of the other label elements, and should be smaller than the transport placards or labels to create a visual distinction. Such size adjustments should not affect the clarity or comprehensibility of the non-transport pictograms.”
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